

June 3, 2019

Lakeshore Middle School Attn: Ms. Melissa Jaeger 900 Cutler Street Grand Haven, MI 49417

Dear Friends,

I appreciate the opportunity to congratulate the students of Lakeshore Middle School on representing the State of Michigan at the 35th Annual Science Olympiad National Tournament this past weekend.

Established in 1984, Science Olympiad offers competitive tournaments and professional development workshops to students across the United States, grades K-12, with the mission of increasing interest in the Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math (STEM) disciplines. Lakeshore Middle School's team represented our state well placing 10th nationally within their division. I commend the hard work and dedication that is surely behind this accomplishment, and I am certain that the students and their families and friends – and the entire Grand Haven community – shared in the excitement of representing the State of Michigan at this prestigious national tournament.

Once again, I am pleased to congratulate Lakeshore Middle School on their achievements at the 35th Annual Science Olympiad National Tournament. I wish you all the best in your future endeavors.

Sincerely,

Gary C. Peters United States Senator

CICCUBI ---